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This is a comment on PSE’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket numbers UE-160918 and UG-
160919

We disagree with PSE's plan to invest in burning fossil fuels and worsen the climate disaster. The only
acceptable plan for power in our communities is one that is based on renewable energy. It's is extremely
important that we act on climate now, for the future of our planet. 

In crafting a resource plan, we demand that PSE stop using energy that comes from burning coal in
Montana. We are glad that reliance on coal has been reduced, but we cannot stop there. Alternative,
clean energy exists, and we should not settle for a plan that offers anything less than 100% renewable
energy. That means no natural gas as it contributes to climate change. 

Clean power makes sense financially, politically, and environmentally. Please support it now. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Radka & Chris Chapin

13720 NE 71st Pl
Redmond, WA 98052
425.223.7749
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